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Issued: 30 Jun 2014 
Number L&D-BUL-41-2014 

Additional Metro Safety Leadership Training Sessions for Signalling 
Contractors 
 

The purpose of this bulletin is to announce additional safety leadership training dates.  

Who needs to attend? 

Any role identified on the Signalling Matrix with an ‘x’ next to the Safety Leadership Training. 

When will the training sessions be held? 

 Thu 31 Jul 2014  

 Thu 28 Aug 2014 

 Thu 25 Sep 2014 

 Thu 30 Oct 2014 

 Thu 27 Nov 2014 

Where will the training sessions be held? 

All training sessions will be held at Flinders Street Station, Melbourne from 0830 – 1630. Lunch and 
refreshments will be provided. Exact location details will be provided on application.  

How much will it cost and how do I nominate for a training session?  

All sessions will be $350 plus GST. To nominate simply contact sherry.mendes@metrotrains.com.au    

Will there be any off-site or interstate training sessions? 

Additional sessions will be delivered on application and on a fee paying basis.  

What happens after I complete the training session, will I receive a certificate?  

A certificate of attendance will be uploaded into your RIW profile by the Competency team. 

What happens if I don’t attend? 

If you don’t complete Safety Leadership training your signalling role will drop back to ‘working 
towards’. This means you will not be able to work in your signalling role until this is rectified.  
 
 
 

Please direct enquiries to: Rail Safety Worker Competency Website 
competencies@metrotrains.com.au www.metrotrains.com.au/academy  
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